



ARMY SERVICE FORCES NINTH SERVICE COMMAND

LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

7 January 1946

IN REPLY REFER TO:

Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

Now that I have been notified of my separation date from the service, it makes it possible for me to look forward to returning to my civilian occupation once again. Since I will be released by March 1st, may I ask if you anticipate an opening for a Physical Education man in your Department for the beginning of the Fall Term 1946?

I am particularly interested in concentrating on Physical Education Work with the emphasis on Intra-mural Sports and possibly some coaching in Track, however, I can assist with Football.

I have taken the privilege of listing the specialized training that I have had and some personal data in which you might be interested.

I will be glad to furnish you with a transcript of my credits as well as references from the University of Illinois, the University of Wisconsin, the President of the State Association of Illinois, and the Chief of the Medical Branch, Barnes General Hospital.

Sincerely yours,

GLENN A. HASKIN

Capt., M.A.C.

Dept. of Physical Reconditioning